
From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Sent: 8/3/2011 12:38:17 PM

Dowdell, Jennifer (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKD5); 
'michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Halligan, Julie' 
(julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov) (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov)
Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); 
dml@cpuc.ca.gov (dml@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: RE: Line 2IE

«...» M «...» ichelle, Julie,

Here is the report (attached) Jennifer discussed regarding Line 21E that was submitted to PHMSA and the CPUC 
today.

Thanks.
Shilpa Ramaiya 
415-973-3186

---- Original Message-----
From: Dowdell, Jennifer
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2011 11:15 AM
To: 'michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov'
Cc: Ramaiya, Shilpa R; Homer, Trina 
Subject: Line 2IE

Michelle,

Per my phone call this AM. We are filing the formal report today on three anomalies found on L-21E near Santa 
Rosa.

I will send you, Julie, Dennis Lee etc. a copy when filed.

To amend my phone call, we may not be cutting all the anomalies out. We have seen similar effects on this line 
before and we need to check exactly what the pig has found before we determine appropriate remediation.

I am in a meeting and have been asked to turn off my cell, but will return any call at the break

Jennifer
516-8347

SB GT&S 0491829
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